Linda Daigle

From:

David Connor <dconnor@winha.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 9:31 AM

To:

Linda Daigle

Subject:

Email of Interest for Communication Committee

Hi Linda,

This email is to confirm my interest in the Communication committee for the Town of Winchendon. I understand this needs to be approved by the selectboard and if you need me to attend this meeting I will. Please let me know the time and date.

Thank you and look forward to working with you and the other committee members on behalf of the residents of Winchendon.

David P. Connor PHM

Executive Director
Winchendon-Templeton Housing Authority
108 Ipswich Drive
Winchendon, MA 01475
dconnor@winha.org
P 978.297.2280 ext 302
F 978.297.0922

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Sometimes you will never know the value of a moment until it becomes a memory.

Dr. Seuss